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March 11, 2020 

 

 

Dear LMS Band Parents and Guardians, 

 

In a guidance document we received last night, the New Hampshire Commissioner of Education stated that 

“...we recommend that any school closely scrutinize the purpose and destination of any planned travel and 

consider postponing any out-of-state travel for the time being.”  Additionally, the Governor of Massachusetts 

declared a state of emergency as a result of the Coronavirus on March 10th.  As a result, the Laconia Middle 

School Band trip to Boston that was scheduled to take place on Thursday, March 12th has been cancelled.   

 

Our administrators and nurses are receiving and sharing information so that our school community have updates 

about the virus.  We continue to work closely with government officials and health agencies in our planning and 

decision-making regarding the Coronavirus.  The safety and well-being of our Laconia School District 

community is our top priority.   

 

I apologize for the late notice and any inconvenience that we may have caused. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Steve Tucker 

Superintendent 

Laconia School District 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


